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TITLE 514 INDIANA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF
BOARD

Proposed Rule
LSA Document #03-298

DIGEST

Adds 514 IAC to establish criteria for admission of children with hearing disabilities, including children with multiple disabilities,
at the Indiana School for the Deaf. Effective 30 days after filing with the secretary of state.

514 IAC

SECTION 1. 514 IAC IS ADDED TO READ AS FOLLOWS:

TITLE 514 INDIANA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF BOARD

ARTICLE 1. SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION

Rule 1. Admission Criteria

514 IAC 1-1-1 Eligibility for admission
Authority: IC 20-16-3-10
Affected: IC 20-16-3-10

Sec. 1. All students seeking enrollment at the Indiana School for the Deaf must meet the eligibility requirements for a
hearing impairment as stated in 511 IAC 7-26-7, thereby qualifying for special education instruction. (Indiana School for
the Deaf Board; 514 IAC 1-1-1)

514 IAC 1-1-2 Placement
Authority: IC 20-16-3-10
Affected: IC 20-16-3-10

Sec. 2. Students will be considered for placement at the Indiana School for the Deaf based on the considerations stated
in 511 IAC 7-27-4(c)(5). Placement for all students at the Indiana School for the Deaf, including students with multiple
disabilities, will be determined by a case conference committee as defined in 511 IAC 7-17-10. (Indiana School for the Deaf
Board; 514 IAC 1-1-2)

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on March 10, 2004 at 1:00 p.m., at the Indiana School for the Deaf, 1200 East
42nd Street, Indianapolis, Indiana the Indiana School for the Deaf Board will hold a public hearing on a proposed new rule to
establish criteria for admission of children with hearing disabilities, including children with multiple disabilities, at the Indiana
School for the Deaf. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana School for the Deaf, 1200 East 42nd Street and Legislative
Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

George M. Stailey
Superintendent

 Indiana School for the Deaf Board


